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LWPTSA Council Board of Directors Sustainability Statement 

Presented to the LWPTSA Council Board of Directors for adoption on March 16, 2023 

 

As part of our mission to advocate for the health, well-being and education of every child, the 

Lake Washington PTSA Council Board values the efforts of our community to promote and 

increase sustainability in our school district. We appreciate the Lake Washington School 

District's ongoing efforts to become more sustainable and ask that the LWSD Board of Directors 

take steps to continue this work by creating a comprehensive sustainability plan that provides 

vision, consistency, structure, financial support and leadership for sustainability efforts across 

the district. The LWPTSA Council Board looks forward to continuing to partner with the district 

as we engage students and families in learning about and promoting more sustainable options 

for our future. 

Yumna Green, LWPTSA Council President         March 2023 

Kristen Dorwin, LWPTSA Council Vice President of Advocacy 

Nirali Shah, LWPTSA Council Sustainability Chair 

 

Contact: Advocacy@LWPTSA.net 

 

Adopted on March 16, 2023, by a vote of the LWPTSA Council Board of Directors 
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